
 
 
Dear Parents / Guardians,                       Friday 5th October 2018 
 

 

We have been super mathematicians this week, ordering numbers and finding the 

missing numbers in a number line as well as numbers that have two numbers that have 

been mixed up and put in the wrong place in a number line. (there is no fooling our Re-

ception children!)   

 

All  the Reception teachers are so proud of how well the children are doing in phonics. They are enthusiastic to 

learn their daily phoneme (letter sound) and are trying really hard to put letter sounds together to read words 

(known  as ‘blending’). This is beginning to show in children's writing and weekly words.      

 

Each Tuesday we have a French teacher come into class. The children are really enjoying 

the sessions learning French through games, singing and using actions.  

 

This week we have been creating self portraits to be displayed in our classroom. Children 

have had to look closely at themselves in a mirror to make sure their portrait is a true representative of them-

selves. We have had lovely conversations with children when they have been describing themselves. 

 

As you know Liverpool are welcoming some special visitors this weekend. We have been talking about and 

looking at The Giant’s on the internet. If you go to see them  over the weekend and would like to send in photo-

graphs that would be great. We will enjoy looking at them and talking about the ‘Giant Spectacular.” 

 

If at home you have any spare (empty) plastic containers such as ice cream tubs, washing up bottles, softener 

bottles can you please send them into school so they can be used in our outdoor provision. Thanks in advance.  

 

A reminder that Monday is photograph day. The photographer will be in school all day taking individual and sib-

ling photographs  

 

Have a good weekend.  

 

Mrs Jones     Miss Melling 

Miss Lawrenson    Miss Waltho 

Miss King                       Miss Williams 


